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Asbestos Notification 

As a result of federal legislation, the Asbestos Hazard Emergency 
Response Act (AHERA), each primary and secondary school in the 
nation is required to complete a plan of management for all 
asbestos-containing building materials. The Fond du Lac Ojibwe 
School’s goal is to be in full compliance with this law and is 
following the spirit, as well as the letter, of the law. As a matter 
of policy, the Fond du Lac Ojibwe School shall continue to 
maintain a safe and healthful environment for our community's 
youth and employees. 

In keeping with this legislation, all eight buildings (including 
portables and support buildings) owned by the Fond du Lac Band 
were constructed and certified to be free of asbestos materials. 

The Fond du Lac Ojibwe School’s Asbestos Management Plan is 
available for review at the school (49 University Road, Cloquet 
MN 55720). Copies are available at no cost. Questions related to 
AHERA should be directed to Blake Ludemann, designated 
Asbestos Program Manager at (218) 878-7259. 
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